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Tax payer money should not be spent on studying if more bureaucratic red tape laws 

will help curb or control gun crimes. It obviously does nothing. The law says do not 

murder, but people murder. More laws do not stop this. Just like more gun laws and 

burdens on gun shops will not make criminals law abiding citizens. It will only hurt 

those who try to obey the laws.  


